
March 17, 1966 

President Lyndon B. Johnson 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. President: 

Mayor Ivan Allen has informed me that you will be unable to be with 
us on April 12 to participate in the dedication of Atlanta Stadium 
and to view the first Major League baseball game ever played in the 
Southeast. 

I just want you to know how honored the Braves would have been to 
receive you in our new city and I hope that some time soon we will 
have the pleasure of your company. 

WCB :~ 

cc : Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 

Sincerely, 

I ' J 
W:Jl }am C. Bartholomay 
cyairman of the Board 
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